toxic plants of dogs, plants that will hurt a dog

Plants That Are Toxic To Dogs
Toxic plants are often overlooked or not really thought about much. Below
is a partial list of plants or parts of a plant that are toxic to dogs.
Plants
Angel Wings
(Leaves and
Stems)

How Toxic

Symptoms

mild to severe

Amaryllis (Bulb)

mild to severe

Australian Nut
(Nuts)

severe

American Holly
(Fruit)
Aloe (Latex
Under Skin )
Autumn Crocus
(Plant and Bulb)
American
Bittersweet
(Entire Plant)
Australian Ivy
Palm (Leaves)

intense pain, irritated
mouth, swelling, dermatitis
tremors, vomiting,
diarrhea, nausea
elevate heart rate and
body temp., depression,
staggering, tremors,
vomiting, weakness

mild

nausea, vomiting

mild

vomiting

severe

shock, renal damage,
nausea, vomiting, pain in
throat, mouth, and
abdomen, severe diarrhea

mild

vomiting, diarrhea

mild

Arrowhead Vine
(Entire Plant)

mild

Azalea (Entire
Plant)

fatal

Be Still Tree
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Bead Tree (Fruit
and Bark)

fatal
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burning of mouth and
tongue, drooling, vomiting
swelling and burning of the
mouth and throat, possible
gastroenteritis
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, coma,
convulsions,
hypersalivation, death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, cardiac problems,
abdominal pain, death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, stupor, shock,
labored breathing,
convulsions, paralysis,
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and Bark)
Buckeye (Nuts
and Twigs)

convulsions, paralysis,
lethargy, death
fatal

gastroenteritis, death

fatal

respiratory paralysis,
coma, urine retention,
fever, dry mucus
membranes, death

mild

diarrhea, vomiting

mild

diarrhea, vomiting, nausea

Christmas Rose
(Entire Plant)

severe

vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, convulsions,
cramping, irritated mouth,
Abdominal pain and
nausea

Climbing
Bittersweet
(Entire Plant)

mild

diarrhea, vomiting

Belladonna
(Entire Plant)
Buddhist Pine
(Seeds and
Leaves)
Bird of Paradise
(Seeds)

Chinaberry Tree
(Fruit and Bark)

fatal

Calico Bush (
Entire Plant)

fatal

Castor Bean
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Ceriman
(Leaves, Stems
and Stalk)

mild

Dumb Cane
(leaves)

mild

Daffodil (Bulb)

mild

Devils Ivy (Entire
Plant)

mild

vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, stupor, shock,
labored breathing,
convulsions, paralysis,
lethargy, death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, convulsions,
difficulty breathing, death
coma, convulsions, bloody
diarrhea, stomach pain,
muscle twitches, death
irritation and burning of the
mucus membranes,
drooling, and vomiting
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, oral irritation,
dermatitis
diarrhea, vomiting, nausea
drooling, difficulty
swallowing, burning of
mouth ,throat, lips, and
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Plant)

mild

mouth ,throat, lips, and
tongue
respiratory paralysis,
coma, urine retention,
fever, dry mucus
membranes, death

Deadly
Nightshade
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Elephant Ear
(Leaves and
Stems)

mild to severe

Eggplant (Entire
Plant)

fatal

Fox Glove(Entire
Plant)

severe

Fiddle leaf
(Leaves)

mild

Florist's
Cyclamen(Entire
Plant)
Flamingo Flower
(Leaves and
Stems )

Abdominal pain,
convulsions, difficulty
breathing, diarrhea,
vomiting, convulsions,
weakness, incoordination,
collapse, death
Abdominal pain, nausea,
dizziness, diarrhea,
vomiting, irregular
heartbeat
pain and burning of the
mouth, throat, and tongue,
contact dermatitis

mild

contact dermatitis,
diarrhea, vomiting, nausea

mild

burning of the mouth,
throat, and tongue

Gladiolus (Bulb)

severe

Goosefoot
(Entire Plant)

mild

Goldon Pothos
(Entire Plant)

mild

Heart of Jesus
(Leaves and
Stems
Horse ChestNut

intense pain, irritated
mouth, swelling, dermatitis

Abdominal pain, diarrhea,
vomiting,
depression, hypersalivation
swelling and burning of the
mouth and throat,possible
gastroenteritis
drooling, difficulty
swallowing, burning of
mouth ,throat, lips, and
tongue

mild to severe

intense pain, irritated
mouth, swelling, dermatitis

fatal

gastroenteritis, death
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Horse ChestNut
(Nuts and Twigs)

fatal

gastroenteritis, death
Abdominal pain,
convulsions, vomiting,
bowel incontinence,
lethargy, coma, death
diarrhea, vomiting, nausea,
death
pain and burning of the
mouth throat, and tongue,
contact dermatitis
difficulty breathing,
diarrhea, vomiting,
weakness,
incoordination, burning of
the throat
Abdominal pain, diarrhea,
vomiting,nausea
Abdominal pain,
convulsions, difficulty
breathing, diarrhea,
vomiting, weakness,
incoordination, collapse,
death
Abdominal pain, diarrhea,
vomiting, weakness,heart
and raspatory failure,
irregular heart rate, death

Hydrangea
(Flower Bud)

fatal

Hyacinth (Bulb)

fatal

Heart Leaf
(Leaves)

mild

Ivy (Leaves and
Berries)

severe

Iris (root)

mild

Jerusalem
Cherry (Entire
Plant)

fatal

Japanese Yew
(seeds and
Leaves)

fatal

Lantana
(Immature Green
Berries)

severe

diarrhea, vomiting,
weakness, lethargy

Lilly of the Valley
(Leaves and
Nectar)

fatal

diarrhea,
vomiting, hypersalivation,
burning of the
mouth,convulsions, coma,
death

Kusamaki
(Seeds and
Leaves)

mild

diarrhea, vomiting

severe

shock, renal damage,
nausea, vomiting, pain in
throat, mouth, and
abdomen, severe diarrhea

Meadow Saffron
(Plant and bulb)

Page 4

toxic plants of dogs, plants that will hurt a dog

Mistletoe
(Berries)

fatal

Mountain Laurel
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Morning Glory (
(seeds)

severe

Medicinal Aloe
(Latex Under
Skin)

mild

Macadamia Nut

Mother-In-Law's
Tounge (leaves)
Mother-In-Law
Plant
Mexican
Breadfruit
(Leaves, Stems
and Stalk)
Oleander (Entire
Plant)
Old Man's Beard
(Entire Plant)
Octopus Tree
(leaves)
Pride of India
(Fruit and Bark)

abdomen, severe diarrhea
vomiting, diarrhea,
cramping, labored
breathing, heart failure,
death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, convulsions,
difficulty breathing, death
diarrhea, nausea,
increased urination,
hallucinations
vomiting

elevate heart rate and body
temp., depression,
severe
staggering, tremors,
vomiting, weakness
vomiting, weakness,
mild
diarrhea, oral irritation,
dermatitis
intense pain, irritated
mild to severe
mouth, swelling, dermatitis
irritation and burning of the
mucus
mild
membranes,drooling, and
vomiting
vomiting, weakness,
fatal
diarrhea, cardiac, collasp,
death
pain and burning of
the mouth, convulsions,
severe
paralysis, hypersalivation,
bloody diarrhea, vomiting
burning of mouth and
mild
tongue, drooling, vomiting
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, stupor,shock,
fatal
labored breathing,
convulsions, paralysis,
lethargy, death
swelling and burning of the
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Peace Lily(Entire
Plant)

mild

Panda Plant
(Leaves)

mild

Potato Plant
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Potato Vine
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Persian Lilac
(Fruit and Bark)

fatal

Philodendron
(Leaves)

mild

Queensland Nut

severe

Queensland
Umbrella Tree
(leaves)

mild

Rosebay (Entire
Plant)

fatal

Rosary Pea
(seeds)

fatal

swelling and burning of the
mouth and throat, nausea,
vomiting
pain and burning of the
mouth throat, and tongue,
contact dermatitis
Abdominal pain,
convulsions, difficulty
breathing, diarrhea,
vomiting, convulsions,
weakness, incoordination,
collapse, death
Abdominal pain,
convulsions, difficulty
breathing, diarrhea,
vomiting, convulsions,
weakness, incoordination,
collapse, death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, stupor, shock,
labored breathing,
convulsions, paralysis,
lethargy, death
pain and burning of the
mouth throat, and tongue,
contact dermatitis
elevate heart rate and body
temp., depression,
staggering, tremors,
vomiting, weakness
burning of mouth and
tongue, drooling, vomiting
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, cardiac, collasp,
death
diarrhea, vomiting, nausea,
ulcers in the mouth and
throat, hemorrhaging in the
stomach, loss of intestinal
function,death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, coma,

Rhododendron (
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Rhododendron (
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Sweetheart Plant
(Leaves)

mild

Swiss Cheese
Plant (Leaves,
Stems and Stalk)

mild

Shrub VerBena
(Immature Green
Berries)
Southern Yew
(Seeds and
Leaves)
Staff Tree (Entire
Plant)
Staff Vine (Entire
Plant)

diarrhea, coma,
convulsions,
hypersalivation, death
pain and burning of the
mouth throat, and tongue,
contact dermatitis
irritation and burning of the
mucus
membranes,drooling, and
vomiting

severe

diarrhea, vomiting,
weakness, lethargy

mild

diarrhea,vomiting

mild

diarrhea,vomiting

mild

diarrhea,vomiting

Tulip (Bulb)

mild

diarrhea, vomiting,
depression,
hypersalivation, lack of
appetite

Tall Flower
(Leaves and
Stems )

mild

burning of the mouth,
throat, and tongue

Tomato (Entire
Plant)

fatal

Yesterday,Today
And Tomorrow
(Entire Plant)

severe

Tree
Philodendron
(Leaves)

mild

Travelers Joy

severe
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Abdominal pain,
convulsions, difficulty
breathing, diarrhea,
vomiting, convulsions,
weakness, incoordination,
collapse, death
diarrhea, vomiting,
convulsions, weakness,
incoordination, increased
urination
pain and burning of the
mouth throat, and tongue,
contact dermatitis
pain and burning of
the mouth, convulsions,
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Travelers Joy
(Entire Plant)

severe

Virgin's Bower
(Entire Plant)

severe

Winter Cherry
(Entire Plant)

fatal

Window Leaf
(Leaves, Stems
and Stalk)

mild

Yew (seeds and
Leaves)

fatal

Yellow Oleander
(Entire Plant)

fatal
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the mouth, convulsions,
paralysis, hypersalivation,
bloody diarrhea, vomiting
pain and burning of
the mouth, convulsions,
paralysis, hypersalivation,
bloody diarrhea, vomiting
Abdominal pain,
convulsions, difficulty
breathing, diarrhea,
vomiting, convulsions,
weakness, incoordination,
collapse, death
irritation and burning of the
mucus membranes,
drooling, and vomiting
Abdominal pain, diarrhea,
vomiting, weakness, heart
and raspatory failure,
irregular heart rate, death
vomiting, weakness,
diarrhea, cardiac problems,
abdominal pain, death

